
Please read the attached letter regarding an Internet Awareness presentation for FLMS students on June 
2nd and for parents on June 8th by one of New York's Finest Speakers. 

Parent Letter - English 

Parent Letter - Spanish  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14DIxSeLYjCwiXqiWWn1s30klCWrUIvNWGtHu_bvFVPw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uEP8MmExfnNFbpOI4obBx5BtYQT82jZhgYBJRcdLN_4/edit?usp=sharing

